



2nd Grade Weekly Biz

with Mrs. Crespin & Mrs. Escobedo

Welcome Back

Everyone here at Cube Elementary School is so excited to see all of your smiling faces and to kick off our 2020-21 school year! This is going to be a very interesting year with our new normal of learning and we hope you are ready for the challenge. As our dear Dr. Williams would say, what doesn't kill us will only make us stronger...except a bear! A bear might kill ya!

First Day of School

The first day for students will be Thursday, August 13, 2020.

Please be on the lookout for an email invitation to join your 2nd Grade class on GOOGLE CLASSROOM

> @ 9 AM!

Teacher Contact Information

Mrs. Gigi Crespin:

gcrespin@cuba.k12.nm.us 575-289-3211 x 409

Mrs. Leslie Escobedo:

<u>lescobedo@cuba.k12.nm.us</u> 575-289-3211 x 417

Facebook Group:

https://www.facebook.com/2ndGradeClassBiz/

About Your Teachers

Hi Second Graders! I am so glad you are in our class! We have an exciting and adventurous new academic school year. We are going to strengthen and fine-tune the skills we have and learn so much more! We will develop our neural pathways and grow our brains.

My name is Ms. Gigi Crespin and I will be one of two tour guides on your journey this year. I have been a Cuba Ram for a long time and will always be available to help and support you.

And I am your second tour guide, Ms. Leslie Escobedo. We have so many exciting and engaging trips of knowledge in store for you, so put your seat belts on and get ready for a wild ride!

In order for us to make the most of your adventure, it very important to stay in regular contact with your base camp, so we have a variety of ways to do so and will be sending information to you about the channels we will be using!

Please let us know right away if your family is missing technology or having issues with internet access. We are here to keep you safe and accessible during your academic journey whether it be a virtual learning environment or in the classroom!